From: Gale Paulson [mailto:gale@psinternational.com]

Sent: Monday, July 9, 2018 5:14 PM

To: Fiegen, Kristie <Kristie.Fiegen@state.sd.us>; Hanson, Gary (PUC) <Gary.Hanson@state.sd.us>; Nelson, Chris
<Chris.Nelson@state.sd.us>; Rislov, Greg <Greg.Rislov@state.sd.us>

Subject: [EXT] Crocker Wind Farm

Commissioners,

Please refer to attached letter that | received from the USDA.

| don’t know why they sent this to me----if you remember | was one of the people who was against the Crocker Wind
Farm.

| want to make sure that Crocker/Geronimo does not violate any of these easements with the Crocker Wind Farm
project that you unfortunately approved. According to this document, they cannot constructed and towers, roads, or
anything else on these lands----and they cannot even run lines over or under this land.

| wish the USFWS and SDGFP would also have the balls to standard up for their easement contracts instead of letting
wind money and the state government play them.

Gale Paulson, President
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